From: Bocskay, Kirsti 
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 10:34 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: PHIT Partial Scholarship Selection

Hi Steve,

I've returned from my trip to Albuquerque, NM for the Public Health Improvement Training (PHIT): Advancing Performance in Agencies, Systems & Communities on June 13-14, 2017. I was selected for a partial scholarship that covered the hotel for the nights of June 12 & 13, and registration fees, paid for by National Network of Public Health Institutes. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Best,

Kirsti 

Kirsti Bocskay, PhD, MPH
Director of Performance Improvement
